

Nile the whale in the HHH gym!

HHH Happy Friday! January 6, 2023

SPS Food Services Website (Monthly Breakfast/Lunch Menus)

Dear Hawks- Happy New Year! We started the year off right with our visit from the Whalemobile today. A big thank you for your generosity during our fundraiser and to the PTO for making this happen. Please check out the video we used to prepare for the visit- an overview of the day: Whalemobile 4-minute video introduction

Our school- based after-school (not SED) begins next week on Monday and Tuesday from 3:00-4:00 for all who signed up.

Also on Monday, 1/9, there is a family event at SHS from 5:00-6:00. More information here: <u>Elementary Family Event 1/9/23</u>

Our next PTO meeting will be on Tuesday, January 17th at 6:00 in our cafeteria- all welcome!

This year the HHH is turning 60 years old! We are in the process of planning our big celebration- please check out our save the date: <u>HHH 60th Year Celebration Gala Save the Date</u>

Enjoy your weekend! WMrs. Feeney and the Hawks